Planning application no: 2018/3266/p ( 9 Woodchurch Road, NW6 3PL )

Dear Sir or Madam

1 object the above application for the following reasons.
I am disabled and a wheelchair user. ( my date of'birlh_ You can check with Camden
wheelchair services or Adult Social Care). Removing the ground floor shower and relocating it on the

upper floors will make it impossible to reach it.

The store room, where the new shower to be located is part of a tenancy agreement dated 1982 and should
not be converted a shower.

live in I

Kind regards




